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On October 1st, the new NEAFCS website was released.  The first 
thing you will notice is a fresh new look to the homepage with 
beautiful photos of members. Scroll down for current events, 
information, and opportunities.  The log-in to MemberClicks, 
NEAFCS’s private social network has moved to a simple blue 
button on the right. 
 

A big change you may notice is in MemberClicks.  This system has been reset.  
Everyone has a clean slate.  The only information transferred from the former site was 
the member profile, committees and e-lists.  Take a few minutes to upload a new photo 
(I know mine was way out of date!) and make some new connections! 
 
Much has stayed the same, however.  Along the top right, you will find the same menu 
buttons.  Most, if not all, of this information has stayed in the same locations.  Forms 
and templates have been updated for easier uploading. The site is optimized to work 
best using Google Chrome.  It has been tested and should also work well using most 
other popular browsers. 
 
I encourage you to spend some time familiarizing yourself with the NEAFCS website.  
There are so many wonderful resources just a click away! 
Impact Statement Reports  
Webinar Archives  
Printable NEAFCS Notecard template   
Just to name a few…. 
 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/impact-statements
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/webinar-archives
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/forms-templates/neafcs%20notecards.pdf

